
Hello, my name is Olivia Raine and I am a local meat producer and consumer. I 

would like to add my support to amendmenting the zone codes to allow livestock 

processing facilities to be built and utilized by regional producers. Processing 

facilities are the worst bottle neck in our food system. Amending the zoning would 

allow our regional food system to operate more robustly. Thank you for your time.  

Best, 

Olivia Raine 

oliviaraine24@gmail.com 


